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Nancy Koon (adpce.ad)

From: Jennifer Gardner Franks <gardnerdesign27@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 10:25 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Deny Paradise Valley draft permit No. AR0053210

Dear Ms. Loretta Carstens P.E., 
 
I request that ADEQ deny the permit being considered for the Paradise Valley sewage facility, and I request a 
public hearing.  The revised draft permit would allow pollution of a pristine wetlands area, Mill Bayou and its 
tributaries.  The sewage facility would endanger drinking water, livestock, wildlife and the environment. 
 
Maumelle Water Corporation (MWC) has asked repeatedly for a study to determine the sewage facility’s 
impact on the aquifer that supplies their wells.  That crucial study has not been performed and is not addressed 
in the revised draft permit.  
 
Sincerely,  
Jennifer Franks 
 


